
 
Memorandum 

  
 
To : Dan Porta, City Manager 
From : Chief Frank L. McCann 
Date : August 28, 2024 
Ref : Motorola Portable Radios 
 

 
I am requesting approval to purchase six new Motorola portable radios 
($30,781.92) for the six additional sworn officer positions.  This purchase will be 
funded through federal asset forfeiture funds.  The E-Verify and E-save forms are 
on file. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


